Email
No.F-6-1224/FC/For-2017/ ¥ 3¢
Government of Tripura
Office of the Principal Chief Conservator of Forest & HoFF
Tripura : Agartala

Dated:- Agartala, the 13 Aug, 2022
To
The Deputy Inspector General Forests (Central),
Ministry of Environment, Forests & Climate Change,
North Eastern Regional Office, )
Law-U-Sib, Lumbatngen,
Near M.T.C. Workshop,
Shillong 793021

Subject: - Proposal for diversion of 0.341 ha forest land for construction of Garjee Station
approach road at Mouja-Garjeecherra in connection with Agartala - Sabroom in BG

Line project under DFO, Gomati.- regarding.

Ref:- Your office letter No.3.TR B 066/2021-SHI/966 -67 dated 24/06/2022.

Sir,

In inviting a reference to the subject cited above, 1 would like inform you that the then
District Forest Officer, Gomati has detected the violation and all the concerned offcer bearers
who were posted during the material period of the detection of violation have already been

transferred to other Beats / Ranges & Sub-Divisions.

This is for your kind information and taking the matter under consideration.

Yours faithfully

[ Dr.V.GJ eg]/} -

Addl. Principal Chief Conservator of Forests &
Nodal Officer (FCA)



